
IN THE MATTER OF The Resource Management Act 1991,  

AND  

IN THE MATTER OF Application RM 220003 by Paoanui Point Ltd to 

the Central Hawke’s Bay District Council   

 

 

 

MINUTE NO. 6 / TE PĀNUI TUATAHI OF THE HEARING PANEL 

  

Dated: 15 September 2023 

 

Greetings Tēnā tātou katoa,  

 

Thank you to parties for responses to Draft Minute 6; we understand that there are no 

significant concerns with the timeframe we proposed therein.  

We therefore direct that the Applicant provide its Right of Reply in writing to us by 5pm 

on Monday 30 October 2023. 

As already signalled, our intention is to close the hearing by Tuesday 7 November 2023 

provided we do not require further information and subject to any significant travel delays for 

one of our Panel members. We will issue further information/directions as appropriate once 

we receive and consider the written Reply.  

Thank you again to all parties for working together and with us on an acceptable timeframe.  

 

Hei kona ra,  
 

 
 
Eileen von Dadelszen on behalf of the Panel  
 
 


